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NOTICE OF 2015
FINANCIAL PLAN (BUDGET) MEETINGS

Campbell River City Council will consider the 2015-2019 Financial Plan during 
meetings to be held in the City Hall Council Chambers, 301 St. Ann’s Road, 
Campbell River, B.C. on:

	 Monday	 February 23	 10 am - 3 pm

	 Tuesday	 February 24	 10 am - 3 pm

	 Wednesday	 February 25	 10 am - 3 pm

	 Friday	 February 27	 10 am - 3 pm (optional)

Members of the public will have the opportunity to provide Council with 
comments and suggestions on the Financial Plan at the beginning of the Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday meeting starting at 10:00 am (5 minutes maximum per 
presentation). 

Presenters are encouraged register in advance by calling 250-286-5700. 

People unable to attend in person are invited to send their comments in writing 
by either emailing them to info@campbellriver.ca or by delivering or mailing 
them to City Hall: 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC, V9W 4C7. In order for 
Council to consider written comments it is recommended that they be received 
at City Hall as soon as possible. Council will not have an opportunity to review 
written comments received after 4:30 p.m. on Monday, February 23rd.

Financial Plan meetings will be broadcast live on the City’s website (www.
campbellriver.ca) and can be viewed by clicking on “Council Webcasts and 
Agendas” and “View Council Webcasts”.

Financial Plan documents will be available on the City’s website by clicking on 
“Council Webcasts and Agendas” and then clicking on “View Council Agendas 
and Minutes on CivicWeb”.

For additional information phone 250-286-5700 or email info@campbellriver.ca.

INCREASED PARKING PATROLS 
AROUND HOSPITAL

Complaints received from the community have highlighted regular 
parking:

•	 in front of fire hydrants and residential driveway accesses
•	affecting visibility near intersections, pedestrian crossings and
	 yellow curbs

In response, the City will increase parking patrols and enforcement 
along streets surrounding the hospital.


